From: Rogers, Carla 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 10:19 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lopez, Raymond; Keane, Erin
Subject: 15th Ward - DVD Gifts

Hi Steve,

Alderman Lopez has accepted on behalf of the City, two (2) DVD’s:  REDEMPTION The No Kill Revolution in America from the No Kill Advocacy Center and a DVD from Tiara Epps titled Chicago Boyz The Documentary that will be placed in the Ward office for the benefit of the constituents.

Take care.

Carla Rogers

15th Ward – Constituent Services Manager

